
Paris, June 06th 2021

OFFICIAL STATEMENT

Dear friends, 

We wished that we could come to you with better news. But, in the 
current context, it is not possible for us to organize the Paris World 
Games 2021 in its usual format.

30 days from our opening ceremony, many embassies are still closed. 
Teams from countries placed in red-list by the EU are required to isolate 
for 14 days when arriving in France while some other teams need the 
same isolation when they go back to their home country from France. 
Under these circumstances, the Paris World Games can not fulfill its 
original purpose to bring together people from all around the world.

In order to enable the foreign teams who can legally travel and whose 
preparations are well advanced to have a good experience despite the 
situation, we will organize tournaments in B20-Football, B15-Handball 
and B17-Handball. You will be able to follow these events on our social 
media.

Finally, we want to end this statement by having a thought for all those 
who contribute every year to our event in its normal format and that we 
will not meet this summer. We miss you all and are impatient to welcome 
each and every one of you in 2022 from July 2 to 9.

Sincerely yours,

Christophe & François Claret de Fleurieu 
for the organizing committee   




